
WIMN-CD Request Extension to Remain Silent (Hurricane Maria) 

 

WIMN-CD requested on October 2017 (LMS FCC File Number 0000034489) to be 

silent due the hurricane Maria losses.  

WIMN-CD is practically ready to be on the air. The commercial power system is 

operating. The antenna structure (tower) is already installed (see photo). The master 

control facilities are completed. The transmitter system was tested on dummy load and 

is operating according to FCC parameters. The WIMN-CD antenna and the 

transmission line installation are in process and should be completed at the end (Sep 

19-21) of the third week of September 2018. 

WIMN-CD will be able to resume operations on the second week of October 2018. 

WIMN-CD respectfully request an extension of the silent period LMS FCC File Number 

0000034489. 
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